FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following information: 
Please note that we make no distinction between “live-in care” and “24 hour care”.

· How many packages of live-in care did you commission for the financial year 2019-2020 ?
1.

· How many providers do you currently purchase live-in care packages from?
18.

· What is the weekly average price for live in care ?
£1055.69 (this is for financial year 2019-2020)

· How many packages of 24 hour care did you commission for the financial year 2019-2020?
1.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
